
 

 

 
 
 

December 16 2021 
 
Dear parents, 
  
During the first week of term 2, we will once again be implementing our DBS Wakra Minibites 
strategy. To clarify, our Minibites interventions are short, targeted lessons which will be delivered 
to students who teachers have been identified as being in need of further learning in a particular 
area. For example, if a student has not yet reached their academic potential for a certain topic in 
Year 7 History, then they will be asked to attend a Minibites session so that any existing gaps in 
knowledge can be addressed. If a student is not asked to attend a session, then this simply means 
that they are currently assessed as not requiring additional support in this area at this particular 
moment. Teachers will be contacting parents directly if any sessions for their children are 
scheduled to take place. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents for their support during term 1. As is 
always the case, you have shown patience and understanding during an often changing situation 
and the many kind words and gestures which both I and my colleagues have received since the 
academic year began in August have all been very much appreciated. I am proud to serve such a 
wonderful school community and I am looking forward to further successes in 2022, a year which – 
of course – promises so much for Qatar. I wish all connected in any way to DBS Wakra a safe, restful 
and enjoyable winter break. We will return to school on Sunday January 2 2022 at the normal time 
for the commencement of term 2. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding the content of this letter, I 
would welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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